
From: Kimberly Frick <bkfrick@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 06, 2025 7:18 PM 
To: Lazar, Steve <SLazar@co.humboldt.ca.us>; Raymond Bacon <rbacon@yuroktribe.nsn.us> 
Subject: Orick Design Review 

Attached please find the minutes from our Orick Design Review Committee meeting regarding the 
Shoreline Fuel Market.  The committee unanimously approved the project. 

Thank you 

Kimberly 

  



ORICK DESIGN REVIEW COMMITTEE 

P.O. BOX 417 

ORICK, CA 95555 707-601-4129 

 

January 5, 2025 

Present: Kimberly Frick, Marcie Allen, Erica Roane, Cheri Zuber 

Absent: none 

Others Present: Raymond Bacon 

 

APN 520-151-014, 015, 016 

Shoreline Fuel Market 

 

The committee unanimously approved the Shoreline Fuel Market project as presented 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kimberly Frick, Secretary 

 

 


